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SALISBURY DIOCESAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 

On consequence of the inability of the Bishop to attend through indisposition, the chair was taken at 

the quarterly meeting last Wednesday by the Dean of Salisbury. There were present, Mr Charles 

Raikes, Mr T. Hodges, Rev. Chancellor Eddrup, Rev. Precentor Lear, Rev. Prebendaries Renaud and 

Morrice, Revs. Austin Gourlay, James Fisher, E. Luard, J. F. Messenger, T. Carey, and the Secretary. 

A grant of 20 l. was made towards building a school at Farley, 10 l. towards a certified teacher at 

Broad Twon, grants of 5 l. and 4 l. to wards books at Dilton Marsh and Upton Lovell, 5 l. for desks at 

the former place, and 3 l. towards a night school at Chitterne. There was no other business of 

importance before the Board. 

(Salisbury & Winchester Journal – Saturday 13 April, 1867) 

 

 

 


